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Learning 
 

Hedgehogs 
This week in English, the children have been using their science learning to write 

their own poetry.  They have been learning about their senses and reading different 

poems written about different senses. They then used their own thoughts and 

preferences to write poetry about things they love to see, hear, smell, touch and 

taste.  

 

In maths, the children have been learning to add and subtract multiplies of tens to two digit 

numbers, doubling and halving numbers and finding fractions of shapes and amounts.  

  

Squirrels  
This week in English, the children have been looking at the story 'Katie's Picture Show' 

by James Mathew. They were describing a painting and coming up with imaginative ideas 

about what might happen if they were able to step inside a painting. 

 

In Maths, the children have been focusing adding and subtracting multiplies of tens to two digit 

numbers and noticing when it goes over the hundreds. They were also learning that doubling is the 

inverse to halving. 

 

Rabbits  
In English we began a new phase of phonics and applied our learning to write verses of poetry about 

our senses. 

 

In maths we continued to work on two more and two less than a number and practised 

halving objects, shapes and different quantities of objects. 

 

 

TOPIC learning:  
 

Our topic for this term is ‘Artists and Designers’ and the children will be learning about the life and 

work of different artists and designers and using their work to create pieces of art using various 

media.  Please could you collect some paper plates, wrapping paper with interesting designs, tops, 

lids, and CD’s for a collaborative art project in 2 weeks time. Thank you. 

 

 In Science we have started a new unit of work about Animals, including Humans. We used a new 

resource called Developing Experts to help us with our learning. You will shortly receive a letter 

about it, as you will be able to access it from home to support your child’s learning in this important 

subject. 

 

Dates for KS1 
 

Learning café will be on Tuesday 6th February.  
 


